Minutes Sept. 2015.
Present Tommy Jackson Mike McIver Peter Morton Ken Jones Keith Jones Dan McIver Carl Rooney Josh Moorcroft Dave Kirby Sean Peloe Mark Stewart
Apologies Jim Smith Joe Petit Ray McLaughlin Steve Brand Graham Speed
Meeting opened 8.15
Review of last month’s minutes followed by Secretary’s report and Treasures Report, which mirrored the preceding month, with no matters arising.
 Media Officer Report Dan McIver reiterated that any interesting information regarding our members and refereeing should be e mailed to him to update on the website which continues to have a number of hits each day, but this will deteriorate if the website remains stagnant. Dan also commented on the History of the Society was now on our website, and many thanks to Keith Jones for being the main custodian of the records, supplying the wealth of information to Dan. The website can be found at http://www.liverpoolsundayreferees.weebly.com
Congratulations to Carl Rooney and Mark Ryder to their respective FA Senior cup appointments. 
A full and frank discussion then followed regarding the possible future direction of the society. Tommy suggested the possibility of Tony Mallon to do the Christmas quiz.
Graham Speed is to become the Training Officer and is likely to be guest speaker at the October meeting. 
Meeting closed 10.15
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